6-19-2020
Dear Unalaska City Council, City Manager, and whom it may concern,

| am in support of the City of Unalaska going green by means of geothermal
power from the Ounalashka Corporation and Chena Power (OCCP, LLC) at
Makushin Volcano. Their development of the geothermal resource as well as
installation and distribution of clean energy is a critical foundation for taking
action to reduce emissions and secure energy independence for generations so

come.

Geothermal power can provide the community with enhanced electrical
production which can increase energy security and diversify economic

opportunities.

OC, through its joint venture with Chena Power, is not only presenting the
City of Unalaska with an opportunity to participate in this historic moment, but is
also willing to finance the project and accept the associated risk. | encourage the

City of Unalaska to form an agreement with OC and Chena Power.
Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,
[ //

Emmett J Fitch



